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Year One & Year Two 

Christmas Performance 

Tickets 

If you have not already done 

so, please order tickets  

immediately to avoid 

disappointment. 

 

Reception Admissions 2018 

The absolute final deadline is 

15th January and you must apply 

online by visiting 

www.birmingham.gov.uk/ 

schooladmissions.   

Children’s Christmas Parties 

The children’s Christmas 

parties will take place on 

Thursday 21st December.  

Children will have brought 

home a slip requesting food to 

be provided.  Children can come 

to school dressed in their party 

clothes for the day but please 

make sure they wear 

appropriate footwear as the 

children will still have normal 

playtimes outside. 

Reception Performances 

Due to the recent closure of 

the school, the Reception 

performances for Monday 11th 

and Tuesday 12th December 

have been rescheduled to 

Friday 15th December at 09:30 

(just bring your original tickets 

with you).  Today’s 

performance will go ahead as 

planned.  If you were due to 

bring younger siblings, please 

be aware that the 

performance will be very full – 

unfortunately pushchairs/ 

prams will not be allowed in the 

hall.  Please be considerate of 

the children performing and 

make a hasty retreat if your 

youngster becomes noisy! 😊 

 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

13th December 2017 

Christmas Carol Service – 

Friday 22nd December at 

09:45am 

The whole school will be going 

to St Michael’s Church to sing 

Christmas carols and songs.  All 

families are welcome – please 

come along and join us. The 

Nursery will be closed on 

Friday 22nd December but 

children are welcome to come 

and join in the Carol service 

with their parents. 

School Photographs 

School photographs have been 

sent home.  Please check your 

child’s book bag. 

Lunchtime Clubs 

Letters will be sent home this 

week regarding the lunchtime 

clubs starting in the new term.  

Please check your child’s book 

bag regularly. 

Milk Letters 

We have been informed that 

the cost of pupil milk is 

increasing from 17p to 22p 

from January 2018.  Revised 

milk letters have been issued.  

Please make your payment via 

ParentPay by Thursday 14th 

December. 

School Meal Changes 

If any parent would like to 

change their child’s school 

meal arrangements for the 

spring term, please let the 

school office know in writing 

by Thursday 21st December 

2017. 

National Christmas Jumper 

Day 

Friday 15th December is 

National Christmas Jumper Day 

in support of Save the Children.  

We are inviting children to wear 

a Christmas jumper (if they 

have one) or alternatively a 

brightly coloured jumper 

instead of their normal school 

jumper or cardigan.  We ask 

that they wear the rest of 

their school uniform as usual.  

If you wish to make a donation 

we will ensure this is forwarded 

to Save the Children on your 

behalf.  Let’s join in the festive 

fun! 

 

We hope that you had some 

lovely family time on our snow 

days this week.  Please send in 

any ‘snow day’ pictures for our 

winter display. 

 


